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Hi There, Guys and GalSss..s.s4.

Just as sure as the world goes 'round, the sun is going to shine some day. Did you
ever see such a Spring in your life? It is an actual fact that, right now, as we are
writing this bulletin, it is snowing outsidel

YOUR BOARD CF GOVERNORS have approved the construction of a SHUFFLE BOARD COURT, It
will be built directly to the left of the entrance to the island alongside the boat
houses.,

It is the thinking of the Board that this Shuffle Board will add greatly to the many
attractions at the Club., Shuffle Boards are very popular down Florida way and it is
possible that many members will enjoy this new form of relaxation and pleasure,

The first thought was to build one court, but, Ray Fisher Sr, who is in charge of
this project has sharpened his pencil and it may be possible to build two courts
within the amount of money originally ear-marked for the job. It is quite a problem
too, for these courts will cover an area about 16 feet wide and 52 feet long.

By the time this bulletin reaches you, the work will be in progress. It is hoped that
much of the excavation work will be done by the members., This is quite a job but it
will be done.

NOTICE

We published a notice in the April Log that CLOSING TIME for the
kitchen and bar is 1:00 AM during the week and 2:30 AM on Saturday
nights.,

THIS RULING WILL BE ENFORCED. The kitchen and bar will be closed
at the designated time and the beer cooler will be locked up at
2:30 AM on week ends. This action has been approved by the Board
of Governors,

DECORATION DAY DANCE, Newt Davis, Chairman of the Entertainment Committee has Just
announced that the Decoration Day Dance will be held at the club house on SATURDAY
LVENING, MAY 26, This event is the lead off shindig of the summer season and a fine
turn-out is anticipated,

B.L.Y.C, CAP EMBLEM,..Cap emblems, carrying the official B.L.Y.C. insignia are now
available, These screw type buttons are very well designed and may be obtained from
the club Secretary, Cliff Dum for $1.50 each.

OUR CONGRATS TO RAY FISHER SR., on his election as President of the Columbus Indus- -’
trial Association. This is quite an honor and a lot of responsibility

and we know of no man better fitted for the position that our Rear Sy
Commodore, Ray Fisher, <§§y;9;
PAY YOUR CLUB DUES..Cliff Dum reports that the return on his billing iﬂ%f/é ‘ i
has been satisfactory but...some members always delay payment for e AN~ 7
some reason or another, PAY THOSE DUES NOW..you never made a better (E/AJ‘—S?VZ}
investment in your life, : e

MONEY does not make you happy, but it quiets the nerves.

Some speak from experience; others, from experience, doil;M§2iiE>/////
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SPRING MEENNG
Rl
YHCAT CLUB

The Buckeye Lake Yacht Club will hold itfs
SPRING MEETING on SUNDAY, MAY 6, 1951 at
3:00 PM,

A1l members are invited to attend,

OLD TIMERS will probably remember C. H, JULIAN. He was a 1ife member. GLiff Dum
reports that his mail was returned “marked !deceased!,

PLEASE NOTE... The Atlas Linen Service has been discontinued at the Club, Many members
who occupy cotbages near the Club have plCAed up sheets, pillow cases, etc from the
Steward on a rental basis, This practice is discontinued at once. You may obtain
these items on the same basis from the Licking Laundry who maintain a branch at
Buckeye Lake Park just east of the post office.

A PAT ON THE BACK .. to Dwight R, Haggard, one of our new members, He was presented
a certificate of distinction from Brand Names Foundation's third annual "Retailer of
the Year' award in New York recently. He is associated with Budd & Co, Columbuss

THE HEBERDINGS are in their new home at 2728 Wellesly Rd., THE FINNERANS are all set
in theiz-home-at, 3131 Broadmoore Ave, THE CORNES and the CARLSONS _are still waiting
for the plaotcrers, palnters, carpentorq ‘and what-nots to rinish their future homes,

S

FROM DOTTY ' DUM OF THE LADIES AUXILIARY., !The next meeting of the Auxiliary will be
at Ilonka's Provincial House, LOLO E, Broad St. The date has been changed to Tuesday
May 15 with dinner at 6:00 PV instead of 7:00 PM. Hope you will all attend, this being
the last meeting of the year. A big welcome to two new members, MRS DVIGhT HAGGARD
and MRS HOWARD BARR, It was nice to see LUELLA MULLIGAN at our last meeting. She had
been vacationing in Florida most of the winter. BETTY DICK, looking a little peaked
after her recent operation but still as pert as ever, was at the Club Saturday,"

"Sorry to learn of the death of GLADYS FAST!S father, AUDREY MANN is sure busy these
days helping their daughter Fritzie get ready for her June wedding. Speaking of
weddings, MARTE WOOD just returned from Florida where Mary Ann was married April 8th,
Did you know ow that we have a new landlord? S.IM and HARRY NATION have bought the
B.L.Y.C., ANNEX and it is really bursting at the seams, MAXINE YOERGER and the LOVELLS
are the newest additions,

FROM CLIFF DUM.."There will be one locker available downstairs May lst« This rents for
@5 for the year, There are several lockers upstairs available at a lower rental.

The assignment of slips for sail boats will be announced by May 6th with a list

~ posted on the bulletin board., Very few requests for changes werc received but it will
be necessary to assign a different slip to a few of the boats this year."

UYPlans are underway so that B.L.Y.C, will have a Junior team entered in the Sears Cup
Elimination races to be held this summer. This team will be selected from the members
of our Jato organization on their ability to work as a racing crew, their knowledge

of seamanship and willingness to train for this big racing event, The North American
Yacht Racing Union has been the sponscr of the Sears Cup National Junior Championship
for quite a few years but we have never entered a team. Entrants must be under 18 years
old and be properly entered by a yacht club that is a member of NAYRU, Elimination
races will be held on Lake Erie about the lst of August and the team winning will then
go to a selected club on the Atlantic coast for competition with teams from all over
the country. The Inter-Lake Yachting Association will govern the elimination races

on Lake Erie. Training will start early this year and a number of our skippers have
been assigned as sailing instructors, Details of the plan will be announced later,"
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